
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Currently, according to the Providers, the design of the specialty-specific quick 

orders pages, is not up to date for the needs of the organization in both the 

outpatient space and the inpatient space. 

Cerner will be updating the quick orders pages with the recommendations and 

designs identified by specialty-providers. This should help increase ordering 

efficiency, reduce the number of clicks to order common orders, and increase 

charging efficiency. 

 

Acute Hospitalist/IM Quick Orders Changes 
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Update Quick Orders Pages For Hospitalist and Internal Med 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ambulatory IM Quick Orders Changes 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


